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Representative Moseley 
House District 10 
info@citizensforchuck.com  
 
September 26, 2024 
 
 
Dear Representative Moseley, 
 
On behalf of the National Association of Social Workers-Indiana Chapter-Political 
Action for Candidate Election (PACE) Committee, we are pleased to inform you that 
we have chosen to endorse your candidacy for the upcoming election. Your voting 
record reflects the values of our organization and the social work profession. We 
are proud to endorse candidates like you, who share our passion for providing high 
quality social services, mental health and health care access, and assistance for 
Hoosiers in need, as well as advancing civil rights. In addition, we are pleased with 
your support of our profession and willingness to collaborate with us to make 
Indiana a better place for all Hoosiers. 
 
As we approach the 2024 election, we at NASW are working tirelessly to 
encourage voter registration, campaign work, financial support, and 
turnout for our endorsed candidates by mobilizing thousands of members 
across the state of Indiana. We will be announcing your endorsement next 
week via social media and an email blast to our members.  Your campaign 
is free to announce our endorsement, please list us as the National 
Association of Social Workers Indiana Chapter – Political Action for 
Candidates Election and you may use either logo included in this letter.   
 
On behalf of the NASW-Indiana Chapter-Political Action for Candidate 
Election committee, congratulations and best wishes on November 5, 2024! 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Laurie Weinzapfel, MSW, LSW    Beryl E. Cohen, MSW 
 
    Chair NASW-IN PACE             NASW-IN Executive Director  
Laurie Weinzapfel, MSW, LSW    Beryl E. Cohen, MSW 


